
TOWN OF LAWRENCE, WI 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Please take notice a public hearing will be held at a Town of Lawrence Board of 

Supervisors Meeting at Hemlock Creek Elementary School, 1900 Williams Grant Drive, 

DePere WI 54115, on Monday, August 10, 2020 at 6:00PM or as shortly thereafter as 

possible. This meeting will be held in-person and can also be accessed virtually or by 

phone for the public to submit testimony, either oral or written, on the following: 

 

A request by Scannell Development Company III, Inc. & MS Real Estate 

Holdings, LLC to Rezone Two Parcels Created by 2-Lot CSM, consisting of 

existing Parcels L-414, L-415 and L-416; from A-1 (Agricultural Zone) to L-I 

(Limited Industrial Zone).  

 

The public may access this meeting virtually via Zoom, at https://zoom.us 

 

The public may also access this meeting by phone on Zoom by calling 1-312-626-6799 

 

The Zoom Meeting ID is 810 0942 6639 

The Meeting Password is 963329 

 

A form for written comment is available at the Lawrence Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court, 

De Pere, WI 54115. The comment form is also available on the Town of Lawrence 

website - https://www.townoflawrence.org  

 

 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

July 24, 2020 

 

 
Posted at the following on July 27th and August 3rd, 2020 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Town of Lawrence website 

Property owners notified within 500 feet of subject property 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 


